
CITY OF PITTSBURGH BICENTENNIAL CELEBRATION – BRIDGE LIGHTING 

REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION 

 

 

Q1: I was able to download the RFQ for the Bridge Lighting but couldn’t find the application form that is 

referred to in the RFQ.  Please send me the link to this form.  Thanks. 

A1: The application form has been posted to the Riverlife website and is available via the following link: 

https://pittsburghdowntownpartnership.formstack.com/forms/bridge_lights_rfq 

 

 

Q2:  Please clarify exactly which bridges are in the scope of this project, i.e., which bridges should be 

illuminated? 

 

A2: The 6th and 9th Street bridges have the potential to be illuminated, the 7th Street Bridge will be 

under reconstruction and cannot be included within the scope of the lighting project. Since the Light Up 

Night festivities will be focused in and around the 9th Street Bridge with a large celebration in the David 

L. Lawrence Convention Center as part of the National League of Cities Conference, the 9th Street Bridge 

should be prioritized. 

 

 

Q3: The RFQ notes that Duquesne Light has committed to providing ’the power required’ for the 

installation. Does this include providing labor to make the electrical connections, or just supplying the 

electricity? 

 

A3: Duquesne Light will provide all the labor and materials to provide requested electrical connection 

points for the project. Duquesne Light will be providing the source of power where required and will 

work with the selected designer to get it to the service point locations. Duquesne Light will not provide 

materials or labor from the connection points to the fixtures, or materials or labor for fixtures.  

 

 

Q4: The RFQ references a $200,000 budget, but later notes that funds are being raised. Can you confirm 

that the full $200,000 will be available? Is there a chance that the budget will increase? 

 

A4: At this point, we anticipate the full $200,000 being available and do not expect the budget to 

increase. 

 

 


